
May 12, 2017 

Dear Valued Neighbor, 

Blue Marble Ice Cream is pleased to announce it is applying for a city sponsored Street Seat 
to be installed in front of our store at 186 Underhill Avenue. 

Support from our friends and neighbors is vital to our receiving approval from the Community 
Board, so we ask you to kindly consider signing our online petition saying “Yes!  We think the 
Street Seat is a great idea!” 

Please see attached examples of Street Seats, and a rough sketch of what ours might look like.  
Please note that the seat occupies 1.5 parking spots. 

Our hearing is upcoming very soon, so please take a few moments to sign the petition. 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH!!!  WE ARE HAPPY TO BE CELEBRATING NINE 
YEARS ON THIS BLOCK, AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO MANY MORE TO COME!!! 

Sincerely, 
 
Jennie Dundas 
Co-Founder, Blue Marble Ice Cream 
email me if you have questions!  jennie@bluemarbleicecream.com  

Blue Marble Ice Cream’s recently renovated shop at 
186 Underhill Avenue. 

At the far right is our back yard, and at the far left 
shows what a Street Seat may look like in front of our 
shop.  A Street Seat occupies 1.5 parking spots and is 
an added public space for all to enjoy. 

Please help us make it happen in time for a great 
summer on our beautiful block!

mailto:jennie@bluemarbleicecream.com


THIS IS THE STANDARD DESIGN FOR STREET SEATS, TO BE ENHANCED BY 
OUR ARCHITECTS ONCE WE GAIN COMMUNITY BOARD APPROVAL: 

THIS IS AN EXAMPLE OF WHAT A STREET SEAT LOOKS LIKE AT ANOTHER 
LOCATION: 


